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Next Sunday:  
Message:        Dave Harnish 

Librarian:      Nicole Newswanger 

Church Nursery:  Amy Smiths 

 

Upcoming Dates of Note: 

Feb 15                      Women’s Bible Study                         10:00 a.m. 

Feb 25                      Sweetheart Dinner                               5:30 p.m. 

 

Attendance and Offering: 

Attendance last Sunday:                                                                    80            

Tithes & offerings received last Sunday:                                 $ 2,536 

                                                                        
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

1125 River Road, Marietta, PA 17547 Telephone: 717 426-4584 

E-mail: MariettaChapel@gmail.com www.MariettaChapel.org 

 

LEAD PASTOR 

 Dave Harnish 615-1068 davechapel@gmail.com  

 

May the God of hope 

fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in him, 

so that you may overflow with hope 

 by the power of the Holy Spirit. 

Romans 15:13 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We follow Jesus,  

addressing the needs of those around us 

so that together we may experience the living God 

and become channels of compassion and hope to a hurting world. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                       

                     

                      January 29, 2017 

 

“Confession, Good for the Soul?” 

Luke 18:9-14 
 

      Welcome & Announcements                      Dave Harnish 

 Praise & Worship in Song 

 Responding with tithes and offerings      

      Message                                                            Chuck Jantzi                              

 Sending Prayer                                             Dave Harnish 

 

 

 

         

 

Sonrise Café                 9:00-9:30 a.m. 

Worship Service          9:30-11:00 a.m. 

  Part 2                             11:00-11:30 a.m. 

 



WELCOME GUESTS 

We are delighted you have come to worship with us. If you did not 

receive a guest packet upon your arrival, please pick up one at the 

welcome desk in the lobby. We would appreciate if you would  

also sign the guest book there. We hope to see you again! 

 

 

Nursery Care for infants through age two provided 9:30-11:30 a.m. 

Kidz for Christ Classes:  

�    Age: 3 year olds to 5th Grade, 10:00 - 11:30 a.m., Room 3 & 4 

 

Part 2     11:00-11:30 a.m. 

 

Youth 

♦ 6th- 8th Grades, Room #6 

♦ 9th-12th Grades, Room # 7 & 8 

Adults 

♦ International Bible Lesson- Conference Room 

♦ Catalyst Groups 

         Connections- Overflow Room #9, Section 1 

         Adults- Fellowship Hall, Overflow Room #9, Section 2 

 

Serving Today 

Greeters:  Ed & Kellie Halteman 

Librarian:  Dixie Becker 

Church Nursery:  Olivia King 
 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Chapel Activities 

 

 Wed           10:00 a.m.           Women’s Bible Study           The Chapel 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                       Announcements 
 

�  PRAYER REQUEST CARDS are in racks on the benches. If you wish 

to submit a request, print it on a card and place it in the offering plate. 

� HEARING ASSISTANCE DEVICES are available upon request. 

Please check with the technician at the sound booth for assistance. 

� GROCERY GIFT CARDS –  An ongoing fundraiser for the youth. 

Gift cards are purchased from Darrenkamps, Giant, and Weis at a 

discount and sold at face value for a 5% profit. Check with Zane Harnish  

if you would like to purchase cards this morning. 

� SWEETHEART DINNER – Mark your calendar!  The Sweetheart 

Dinner will be held on Saturday, February 25 at 5:30 p.m.  Bring your 

sweetheart for an evening of food and fun!  Sign up today in the lobby! 

� FEBRARY CALENDAR – Please add Robin Baker’s Birthday on Feb 

20th to this month’s calendar.  The calendar was printed before her 

Friendship card was received. 

� MISSION OFFERING received today will be divided as follows: 

Alan & Carol Wert (Wales) - $1,500; Stacy Nofziger (Czech Republic) – 

$1,200; Vision Columbia - $600.  Of the remaining amount: Chris 

Newswanger (Cowboys With a Mission) – 45%; Susquehanna Valley 

Pregnancy Services – 20%; Eastern Mennonite Missions General Fund – 

15%; African Association of Bible Schools – 10%; Mennonite Disaster 

Service – 10%. 

� CHRISTOPHER NEWSWANGER sent a heart-felt thank you note 

for the love gift that he received from the Chapel. Take time to stop by 

the bulletin board and read it! 

� VOLUNTEERS NEEDED on Wednesday, February 1 to help out at 

the Food-Bank. We provide the volunteers to organize food and assist the 

clients once every few months. Five people are needed from 1:45 – 

4:00pm. If you would like to volunteer, contact LaRie Miller at 653-2138. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                      YOUTH 

� “ST&” … will meet TONIGHT @ 7:00 p.m. at the Chapel 

for worship and Bible study.  All 9th – 12th graders are 

welcome to attend. 

� JR HIGH YOUTH  will meet TONIGHT at 7:00 p.m. at 

the Chapel for worship and Bible study.  All 6th – 8th 

graders are welcome to attend. 

� JR & SR HIGH SUPERBOWL PARTY will be held on 

February 5 at 6:00 p.m. in the youth room.  Please bring a 

food/drink to share. 

� THE SENIOR HIGH YOUTH retreat will be held on 

February 17-19 with guest speaker Jon Sauder.  More 

details to follow soon. 

� SR HIGH YOUTH CARDBOARD DERBY will be on 

February 26.  Plan to meet at 12:00 p.m. at the Chapel. 

 


